
Final Celebration
WEDNESDAY – July 1st – We woke up at the TYC guest docks –
spent the morning cleaning up the boat, then put her away in
our boathouse all ready for the next trip.  We had a great
trip!  We’ve never been up in the San Juan’s in June.  We were
surprised how few boats there was and the weather couldn’t
have been better. 

This trip we tried almost no electronics for the kids.  We
don’t have a TV on the boat but in the past they still spent
too much time on other electronics.  It was pretty hard for
them at first but after a couple days they figured out other
things to do.  The whole trip was a great family bonding
experience and so nice for us all to be together with very few
distractions.

We left the yacht club and stopped at Duke’s on Ruston for a
successful trip celebratory dinner.
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